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Barnett, Joanne

From: Alan Ramsay <a.ramsay10@hotmail.co.uk>
Sent: 10 July 2021 20:14
To: planning.submissions@york.gov.uk
Subject: RE: Notification for Invalid Planning Application 21/01593/LBC 
Attachments: 3895-1_Site Plan Existing.pdf

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
I refer to the invalidation letter received 9 July 2021 which, requires a block plan 
to be submitted. 
 
The information requested was submitted with the application - please refer to drawing 
numbered 3895-1.  This drawing comprises a 1:200 scale site plan as existing and 
describes boundaries, trees, parking areas.  The work proposed involves minor works to 
the building only and, therefore, no changes externally are proposed. 
 
On the basis all drawings required have been submitted, please can you validate the 
application as soon as possible. 
 
Regards, 
 
Alan Ramsay BA (Hons) B Arch ARB 
Architect 
35 Scarcroft Hill 
York 
YO24 1DF 
 
T: 01904 635017 
M: 07572 010569 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: planning.submissions@york.gov.uk <planning.submissions@york.gov.uk> 
Sent: 09 July 2021 13:39 
To: a.ramsay10@hotmail.co.uk 
Subject: Notification for Invalid Planning Application 21/01593/LBC 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please read the attached letter concerning the above application you have recently 
submitted to Development Management at the City of York Council. 
 
Kind Regards 
Development Management 
City of York Council 
 
West Offices 
Station Rise 
York 
YO1 6GA 
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* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
* * * Help protect the environment! - please don't print this email unless you really 
need to. 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
* * 
 
This communication is from City of York Council. 
 
The information contained within, and in any attachment(s), is confidential and 
legally privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you 
are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any form of distribution, copying 
or use of this communication, or the information within, is strictly prohibited and 
may be unlawful. Equally, you must not disclose all, or part, of its contents to any 
other person. 
 
If you have received this communication in error, please return it immediately to the 
sender, then delete and destroy any copies of it. 
 
City of York Council disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the 
content of this communication. 
 
City of York Council respects your privacy. For more information on how we use your 
personal data, please visit https://www.york.gov.uk/privacy 


